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  August 2015 

STAGES Performing Arts  

Youth Academy Presents: 

ñHarmony Highò 

Wednesday, August 19th 

1:30 pm in the Party Room 

 

STAGES Performing Arts Youth Academyôs 

Stage Troupers are on their summer tour and are 

making a stop at Cornell Estates with their 2015 

musical, ñHarmony High!ò  The story emphasizes 

the importance of being true to who you are with 

the help of song and dance.  The music and  

costumes are reminiscent of the 1950ôs and will 

bring back fond memories of those school days. 

 

Stage Troupers is a group of actors ranging from 

elementary through high school age boys and girls 

who perform a one act musical throughout the  

Tri-County area. Through the summer, Troupers 

perform a 30 minute musical at local fairs,  

markets, assisted living facilities, civic gatherings 

and summer day camps. The Troupers receive 

more invitations than they can accept each  

summer and Cornell Estates is honored to host 

them year after year!   

 

Pacific Lady 

Wednesday, August 26th 

1:30 pm in the Party Room 

 

It was an age without 

GPS and the Internet, 

without high-tech  

monitoring and  

instantaneous reporting. 

It was also a time when 

women simply didnôt do 

such things.  

 

None of this deterred 

Sharon Sites Adams. In 

June 1965 Adams made 

history as the first woman to sail solo from the 

mainland United States to Hawaii. Four years  

later Adams, alone and unobserved, finally  

sighted Point Arguello, California.  This was after 

seventy-four days sailing a thirty-one-foot ketch 

from Japan, across the violent and unpredictable  

Pacific. She was the first woman to do so, setting 

another world record. 

 

Cornell Estates is looking forward to giving you 

the opportunity to hear this adventurous story and 

meet the inspirational woman behind it.  Sharon 

Adams will talk about everything from learning 

to sail to how it felt to be out on the Pacific alone 

to what it was like to make such historical 

achievements.   

Join Sharon on Wednesday, 

August 26th at 1:30pm in 

the Party Room.  You will 

be amazed by her story! 
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Cornell Estates 

Management Team 
 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

Charlene Torrey 

 

 MARKETING DIRECTOR 

Cindy Lovell 

 

 RESIDENTAL CARE  

COORDINATOR 

Luis Moran 

 

DIRECTOR OF  

HEALTH SERVICES 

Susan Murphy, RN 

 

COMMUNITY PROGRAMS  

 DIRECTOR 

Amanda Bigus 

 

 DIETARY MANAGER 

Ron Gifford 

 

MAINTENANCE COORDINATOR 

David De La Torre 

 

 HOUSEKEEPING SUPERVISOR 

Rosa Vargas 

 

 BOOKKEEPER 

Tim Helling 

Staff Birthdays 
 

Beronia V.  8/10 

Robyn D.  8/16 

Rosa V.  8/23 

Guadalupe N.C. 8/23 

  

  

      Burton Huggett  8/5 

    Noreen Peene     8/6  

 Iona Fast   8/8 

 Ava Hill   8/11 

 Elaine Smedstad  8/16 

 Vesta Sundstrom  8/18 

 Maxine Brown  8/22 

 Annie Kolodziejzcak  8/30 

 Bob Brooks   8/30 

 

 

Birthday Party with the Senior Serenaders on Wednesday,  

August 12th at 1:30 pm in the Party Room 
  

 

 

 

We could not have done the following without you: 
 

Welcome Bags: June Ranf 

 

Newsletter Folding:  Sue Colly, Margot Stoneking, Shirley Fortin,  

 Dorothy Carson, Elizabeth Simons 

 

Assisting with Church: Bob Brooks 

 

Assisting with Exercise: Eva Beeman 

 

Library Maintenance: Anne Matthes  

 

Cleaning up after Bingo: Florence Hess 

 

Community Gardening: Arden Sheets, Anne Matthes, Pearl Pfaff,  

Pat Edmisten, Donna Detrick, Fran McComb 

 

Monthly C.A.R.E. Project: Shig Mukai, Rose Boyd, Anne Matthes,  

Ellen Mann, Alice Sibley, Dee Sandness, Bessie Hodson, Bob Brooks 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

     Vickie Larkins Apt 278   

 



 

3 

August Highlights 

Cornell Choir Concert: 

Disney Classics 

Friday, August 28th 

2:00 pm in the Party Room 

 
Take a trip down 

memory lane as the 

Cornell Choir sings all 

your favorite Disney 

Classics.   

 

This concert will  

include songs from 

movies like Mary Poppins,  

Lady and the Tramp, Dumbo and much more! 

 

The Cornell Choir has been working hard for the past 

couple of months learning new songs and perfecting 

old favorites.   

 

Although this concert is all about the classics, the 

choir didnôt want to leave out one of the most popular 

songs with kids today.  For this song, they enlisted 

the help of some friends to share the stage.  Think you 

know what song they will be singing?  Bring your 

grandchildren to the concertðthey will be sure to 

know the words! 

 

The Cornell Choir is made up of Cornell residents 

and community members and is accompanied by  

pianist, Jan Whittaker.  If you are interested in joining 

the choir, please attend the weekly practices every 

Monday at 1:30 pm in the Party Room. 

 

Join the Cornell Choir for a magical time on Friday, 

August 28th at 2:00 pm in the Party Room.   

Dom Franco 

Patio Cocktail Hour 

Friday, August 14th 

1:30 pm in the Retirement Courtyard 

 
Soak up the sun while enjoying the 

tropical sounds of the steel guitar at this 

Hawaiian style cocktail hour featuring 

Dom Franco. 

Dom Franco taught himself to play bass, keyboard, 

mandolin, violin and banjo; taking lessons only in 

steel guitar. He has about 200 songs he knows 

mostly by memory -- songs from the 1930s, 40s 

and 50s that many people knew when they were 

young.  He will be sure to play your favorites! 

Take advantage of Cornellôs patio and the beautiful 

weather that August brings.  Kick back and relax 

with your neighbors, put an umbrella in your drink 

and tap your toes to the music.  This is what  

summer is all about!  

 

We will have a signature cocktail for you to try that 

will be available in alcoholic and non-alcoholic, as 

well as fun tropical appetizers! 

Join the fun on Friday, August 14th  

at 1:30pm in the Retirement  

Courtyard.  Feel free to wear a  

Hawaiian shirt if you have one! 

Bean Bag Baseball 

Wednesday, August 19th 

3:00 pm in the Retirement Courtyard 

 

Last month, residents gathered for a friendly game of 

bean bag baseball!  Both teams gave it their all and 

ended up in a tie after 7 innings.   

 

The competition continues this month.  Sign up at the 

front desk if you would like to be on a team.   

 

If you donôt want to play we need you for the  

audience!  Snacks and drinks provided. 


